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Licensing Commission:
 
I received the legal notice regarding the above reference business.  I am the owner of 66 Union Square a direct
abutter to 5 Sanborn Court.  I am writing in support of their licensing application.  I have only the following concerns
which have been communicated to the owner of Kush.  These relate to existing problems with the businesses located
on the west side of Sanborn Court:
 

1. Trucks and other vehicles serving those businesses often  block Sanborn Court which is a fire lane, creating a
potentially hazardous situation.

 
2. Truck parking on Sanborn Court also blocks access to the parking lot behind 66 Union Square which is reserved

for the tenants in the building.  This is particularly troublesome since the majority of my building’s tenants
provide important services for Somerville residence.  These tenants include Community Action Agency of
Somerville and RESPOND. 

 
3. The employees and customers of the businesses located on the west side of Sanborn Court often park in the

spaces reserved for my tenants.  This ends up negatively impacting those tenants and the services they provide
the Somerville community.

 
Other than these three concerns, I support this application and hope that the Commission approves their licenses.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Don Warner
66 Union Square




